
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-325 2nd August 2022 
 

 

I would like to request information under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 on behalf of HICCS (a body of the Digital Services here at 
University Hospital Southampton NHS Foundation Trust). 

 
I would like to request information for the following hospitals:  

- Nevill Hall Hospital 
- Royal Gwent Hospital 

- Ystrad Fawr Hospital 
 

Please find attached the completed questionnaire as requested. 
 


